

14th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may already be aware, 25th May 2018 marks the enforcement of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). The GDPR will replace the Data Protection Act 1998 and is designed to strengthen the safety and security of all data held within an organisation, and make sure processing and storage procedures are consistent.

I am writing to you today to inform you of the work that is being conducted by both St. Michael's V.A. Junior School and Clover Hill Infant & Nursery School to ensure that we meet this new regulation.

When policies have been checked and ratified, they will be published on the schools' websites, which can be accessed via http://www.stmichaelsjuniorschool.co.uk and http://www.cloverhillschool.co.uk.

If you have any questions about GDPR, you can contact the ICO on 0303 123 1113 or by using their live chat, or you can visit their Guide to the General Data Protection Regulation webpage. You are also welcome to direct any questions you may have to the Federation's Data Controller via datacontroller@allangelsfederation.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs H. McCarney

Head Teacher